
From: LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Sent on:Monday, May 20, 2024 1:08:58 AM
To: LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Subject: Public Comment: Health Insurance Rate Review

A public comment has been received.
Name: Amanda Carlson
Town: Montpelier
Affiliation:
Email: amanda@communityridesvt.org

Topic:Health Insurance Rate Review
Comment: As the manager of a small business, the second year in a row of double digit health insurance
increases is undoable. This increase will have us thinking about offering health insurance as a benefit.

Post Comment: Yes


